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NEWS UPDATE: 5/13/24

DPW Park Closure Notice: Village of Westhampton Beach Ria Del Bene memorial
playground will be unavailable to the public beginning May 13™". We apologize for any
inconvenience this may have caused, but we are eagerly awaiting completion on the
construction on our brand new “more inclusive” playground expected early Summer 2024.

RIA DEL BENE MEMORIAL PARK PROPOSAL #: 119-166107-2

PLAY THAT MOVES YOU.
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